

School Notice Monday 6th September



Malo e lelei,

Welcome to Tongan Language Week.



Thank you for helping your child with their learning.

This afternoon we received more MOE hardpacks. We now have these for several year levels.

We are going to put all of the MOE hardpacks into collection bins along the front fence of the school so people can drive or walk past and collect these packs, and still be respecting the Level 4 lockdown rules.

These collection bins will be ready from 1pm tomorrow, Tuesday 7th September.



If you are worried about your child's wellbeing please text or call our Head Counsellor, Leonie, on **021 871 094.**



Getting Vaccinated

No Booking is needed if you go to Manurewa Marae.

- Just 'walk in", take your whanau with you, especially anyone over 12
- Please wear a mask
- They will help you with everything (including finding your NHI number if you don't have it)

Manurewa Marae is at 81 Finlayson Avenue, Clendon Park and is open from 9am to 3:30pm

Year 10, 11 and 12 students - Your Subjects for 2022

Just over half of our current Year 10, 11, and 12 students have sent in or told us their subject choices for next year. **Thank you** to all of these students for doing this.



After the end of this week, we will be putting all our current Year 10, 11, and 12 students into their classes for next year.

We will base these decisions on what each student told us they wanted to do, or our best assessment of what they would want next based on their classes this year. Students also need to know, that once placed in a class it will <u>not</u> be easy to change classes in February next year.

My very best advice is for <u>every</u> current Year 10, 11, and 12 student to tell us what subjects they want for NCEA next year.

If you need any help or if you have any questions please email Stuart King on s.king@jchs.school.nz or contact us in the usual way – facebook, text, or a phone call.

Toki sio.

Grant McMillan Tumuaki•Principal